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Dear Ms Brown,

RE: Request to Meet Regarding Covid-19 Planning for the Disabled

Thank you for your letter dated 25 November 2021.

The First Minister, deputy First Minister, Junior Minister Middleton and Junior Minister

Kearney would be pleased to accept this meeting request.

A Diary secretary will be in touch to confirm their availability and to make the necessary

arrangements.

Yours sincerely,
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